From: "Gilissen, Eddy" <Eddy.Gilissen@iqvia.com>
Date: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 at 16:38
To: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Cc: "Gilissen, Eddy" <Eddy.Gilissen@iqvia.com>
Subject: RE: meeting with BSMA

Dear Stephanie,
In the meantime it has been a really long time ago since we exchanged these e-mails;
It’s from the time of the “old normal” when people were still shaking hands and giving kisses.
Unbelievable how much has happened in the meantime.
I can imagine that it was also for you and your members a hectic period.
 
After such a time I wanted to come back on the topic below and try to answer your question.
BSMA is an association that has on one side pharmaceutical biotech companies as members and on the other side logistics companies that handle these products.
Their aim is to share information amongst their members on developments in the biotech area.
Besides that they organize trainings, webinars and conferences.
Hospitals are off course primary customers and users of the products in scope and as such I thought it could be interesting for both your associations to connect and to evaluate if there is a common ground for more contacts.
Nor personally, nor from an IQVIA perspective we have any interest in this.
It is just that I met Frank Toussaint, their Executive Director, by coincidence and participated in their conference in 2019.
I also brought him in contact with Monika from GIRP as both associations are very complementary.
 
BSMA is organizing their next conference now on November 12th in La Hulpe;
It looks like the plan still is to have a physical meeting, but not sure if that is going to work.
In each case, if you would like to have an initial call with Frank, I am happy to set it up and get both of you connected.
 
Have a nice rest of the week and best regards,
Eddy
 

